
New York Domestic Violence Notice 

New York Insurance Law §2612 provides certain protections to victims of domestic violence. Upon 
delivery of a valid order of protection, the insurer is prohibited (for the duration of the order) from 
disclosing to the policyholder or other person the address and telephone number of the insured, or of any 
person or entity providing covered services to the insured. If a child is a covered person, then the right 
established by this section may be asserted by the child’s parent or guardian. If you have an order of 
protection against a policyholder or other person covered by a Cincinnati Insurance policy, and you are 
also covered by the policy, you may send the order of protection and any alternative address, telephone 
number or other method of contact to us:  

• Postal address: The Cincinnati Insurance Companies, Attn: Regulatory & Compliance, P.O. Box 
145496, Cincinnati, Ohio 45250-5496 

• Phone number: 1-888-744-2170 (toll free) or 513-603-5992 
• Email: privacy@cinfin.com 

 
In addition, the New York Insurance Law prohibits insurers from taking the following actions solely 
because a person is or has been a victim of domestic violence: refusing to issue or renew, deny or cancel 
any insurance policy or contract; demanding or requiring a greater premium or payment from any person; 
designating domestic violence as a preexisting condition, for which coverage will be denied or reduced; or 
fixing any lower rate or discriminating in the fees or commissions of agents or brokers for writing or 
renewing a policy that insures a victim of domestic violence. 

For further information on domestic violence services, you may contact the New York State Domestic and 
Sexual Violence Hotline by the following: 

• 1-800-942-6906 
• In New York City: 1-800-621-HOPE(4673) or dial 311  
• TTY (deaf, hard of hearing or speech-impaired): 1-866-604-5350 
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